
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

20 April 2021 

Celebrating with our Seniors 

Cootamundra seniors joined together on Tuesday with a morning tea hosted by Cootamundra-Gundagai 
Regional Council (CGRC) at the Alby Schultz Meeting Centre in Cootamundra.  

The group of senior citizens enjoyed a delicious array of slices, scones, and sandwiches along with the 
company of CGRC staff and Councillors. 

CGRC mayor Cr Abb Alister welcomed the group and opened the floor for a question-and-answer session 
which covered topics such as funding for senior events, the demerger situation and sincerely thanked the 
attendees for coming along and showing interest in Council issues. 

Pictures and Captions: Seniors enjoy morning tea with CGRC. 
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